
 

 
 

At-Home Instruction (100% Cyber) “CAP CONNECTED” 
  
CONNECTED to CAP TEACHERS, STAFF, and COUNSELORS 

● CAP will begin the school year fully cyber until November when the situation will 
be reevaluated 

● We are creating plans that will easily flow from at-home instruction to in-school 
instruction later in the school year 

● All students will be placed into homerooms and rostered into classes as usual 
● When your child can return to the classroom from at-home instruction, she/he will 

stay with the same teacher and class they have been with all year 
● Curriculum content will come from your child’s classroom teacher; there may be 

some added support teachers to aid at-home instruction   
● Your child will still have access to support from the CAP Counselors and 

Emotional Support Team 
  
CONNECTED ONLINE: Devices and Internet 

● Each child from K-12 will be loaned a CAP device for remote learning 
● Students in Grades 1-12 will be issued a CAP Chromebook 
● K Students will be issued a CAP Tablet 
● CAP has been reaching out to find out about families’ internet access and 

counselors are here to help you get connected, so your child can learn 
● CAP will also be providing opportunities online and through in-person workshops 

to help parents navigate at-home instruction  
● Your child’s teacher will reach out with more specifics on which programs they 

will be using, e.g.  Google Classroom and, in some grades, ClassTag too.  Here 
is an introductory video link of Google Classroom.  https://youtu.be/IgS-hoSIjnw 

 
CONNECTED to LEARNING:  Learning Coaches 

● Each family is asked to designate a Learning Coach to support your child's 
learning and to be in communication with the school about your child's academic 
progress 

● This can be a parent or someone else that the family designates  
● If you have not already done so, please use this link to connect your Learning 

Coach to the CAP Team:  https://forms.gle/SaxKWAGVcpUzya5a9 
 

OUR STUDENTS ARE ALWAYS CONNECTED TO THE CAP 
FAMILY  


